
From: kevin intini < 
 Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 12:22 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Municipal funding for Hamilton Bike Share 
 
City of Hamilton Clerk, 
 
I strongly support municipal funding for Hamilton Bike Share. 
 
Strengthening Hamilton Bike Share is a great way to tackle numerous serious issues facing our 
community. A robust network of cycling infrastructure will satisfy the following. 

 Reduced greenhouse gas emissions will help mitigate damage from climate change, and is 
in alignment with the city declared climate emergency. 

 Supports equitable access to infrastructure though affordable and subsidized rentals 
enabling citizens to live a more inclusive and enjoyable lifestyle. 

 Minimized need for expensive, complex, resource intensive transportation solutions. 

 
I regularly use the Hamilton Bike Share network and can attest to the success of the program. While I am 
privileged enough to have access to any mode of transport I require I still choose Hamilton Bike share 
because it is quick, convenient, and conserves resources. 
 
 
Cycling is an efficient, healthy, and affordable mode of transportation that can play a critical role in 
a sustainable and equitable City of Hamilton .  
 
Sincerely 
 
Kevin Intini  
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

